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City of Portland

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division

389 Congress Street, 4th Floor

Portland ME 04101

(207)874-8721 or (207)874-8719

Fax: (207)756-8258                            
FAX 

To:  

______Scott Teas_____________________________________

Company:  
___________TFH Architects____________________________

Fax #:

_________773-0194____________________________________________

Date:  

_________January 7, 2008_____________________________________

From:

_________Molly Casto, Planner____________________________________________
You should receive ___8_____ page(s) including this cover sheet.

Comments:

Good Afternoon Scott-

I have spoken with Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel and she continues to advise our department and the Planning Board that the Board does not have the jurisdiction to review zoning determinations.   Zoning maintains that, because this is a plan revision under the same application and application number as your initial proposal and not a new application, they are not able to request a new zoning determination.  If you have any concern over this I suggest contacting Marge or Penny directly. 

If you or Wally need additional copies of any of the correspondence between Mr. McGlauflin, Marge and Penny over the past few months, please let me know and I will forward that information to you.  

Thanks-

Molly Casto

